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ﬁ ( —~'COUNTY Department of Public Health
£ NORTH CAROLINA www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

May 13th, 2025 Lillington, NC 27546
ph: 910-893-7550
Rosa Moreno fax: 910-893-9429

1259 Lafayette Rd
Fuquay Varina, NC 27526

Re: Status of Permit Application-BRES2312-0134
To whom it may concern,

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for issuing an Improvement Permit. The evaluation could not be
| completed for one or more of the following reasons.

_ 1. Use pink flags to mark property lines every 50" between irons. (25.00 Fee Incurred)
_ 2. House Box needs to be marked/demonstrated clearly. (25.00 Fee Incurred)

__ 3. Directions not clear to property ($25.00 fee incurred)

__4. Clear Vegetation. Do not disturb the soil.

___ 5. Driveway not shown on site plan

___6. Backhoe Pits Required

_X 7. Other- Current location of the new single wide is sitting in the neighboring septic easement. The
single wide must be moved out of the easement. Recommended to go through planning and place
new single wide as far as back as possible towards the creek. It may also be possible to flip the
single wide vertically 35 off front & 10’ off left property line. Contact surveyor for placement
assistance. Further clearing of trees and debris on property may be required for septic layout.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed.
When completed please call 910-893-7525 ext. 2 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we
will then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,
A ey,

Reynold Levocz R.E.H.S.
Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
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